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The leaves are 
changing, the air is 
cooling and the 
clients are back!  It’s 
the start of another 
action packed and fun 
year at the Clelian 
Center.  
 
There are new faces 
and new places.  We 
would like to welcome 
Brittnee DiAngelo, 
Amanda Fabray, 
Sarah Heeter, Ben 
Hixson, Katelyn 
Marhefka, Evan 
Pendl, Sarah Rubei 
and Kelsey Wynne.  
We welcome and 
promise them a year 
of hard work…and 
some fun too! 
 
The Center is also 
growing with the 
expansion of the  
Clelian Center Annex 
which houses new 
jobs and products, 
including soap and 
cookies.  But still 
includes the dog 
biscuits and laundry 
services. 
 
This year promises to 
be memorable and 
exciting!  We look 
forward to laughs and 
smiles galore! 

Welcome Back! 
 

Meet the Staff 
 
This year’s staff is 
excited and ready to 
get the year started!  
After a great summer, 
we have assembled 
the strongest and 
most talented staff 
yet!  Here’s a chance 
to get familiar with 
their names! 
 
Director 
Sister Shawn Lyons 
 
Workshop Job 
Coach 
Connie Gipson 
 
Program Specialists 
Karen O’Donnell 
Vanessa Delynko 
Helen Todd 
Mary Jean Bryan 
 

  

  



 

 

 
The new Clelian Scentsations Logo 
Created by Mr. Scott! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

   

 

 

 

 

This year is the start of 
exciting new programs and 
products! 
 
The Clelian Center Annex is 
busy this year with the 
production of soap, candy 
and dog biscuits.   
 
Our ever popular Captain 
and Sandy  dog biscuits are 
back and better than ever!  
Mary Jean has her helpful 
workers back working hard 
on these delicious doggy 
delicacies.   
 
With the addition of Clelian 
Scentsations there are 
beautiful scents throughout 
the building.  These new 
shea butter and aloe glycerin 
soaps are not only great for 
your skin but are great 
looking.  They are perfect for 
gifts and your own house.  
Each bar is hand made by 
our clients and sells for 
$2.00.  See the order form 
for more information.   
 
Miss Helen is the most 
popular cook around the 
center and school.  She is 
baking tasty treats and 
candies for everyone.    With 
chocolate chip cookies and 
oatmeal raisins galore, our 
sweet teeth are always 
satisfied.  In addition we 
have chocolate candies 
planned for holidays.  So 
keep an eye and an ear out 
for more information!   

Soap , Candy and Dog Biscuits 

Each Wednesday is Swim Day in Clelian 
Center.  Please make sure bathing suits 
are among the items brought in.  We can 
wash them and keep them here for next 
week 
 
Kleenex is always needed.  Please 
include a box for use here in the Center. 
 
Day workers need a spare set of clothes 
on hand in case of emergencies, they can 
remain in their lockers until needed 
 
Names on sweaters, hats, and jackets 
would help prevent an increase of clothing 
items in our lost and found 

 

 

Summer Fun!!! 

This summer, there 
was a ton of fun and 
work to be had at the 
Clelian Center! 
 
The summer was full 
of picnics, trips and 
goodies! 
 
Some of our fun 
picnics and themes 
were Under the Sea, 
Independence Day, 
Luau and Down on 
the Farm.   

We also enjoyed our 
annual outing to 
Kennywood!   With 
the generosity of the 
Sons and Daughters 
of Italy, we were able 
to attend and have a 
great time. 
 
This has become a 
favorite among clients 
and staff alike.  A 
chance to let our hair 
down and have a 
great day of games, 
rides, food and sun! 
 
 

Just as a Reminder! 



 
 
 
 
This Summer, Clelian Heights lost a good friend.  Jason Muller went to be with the Lord on July 22nd at 
the age of 33.  He was born on February 9,1977 in Greensburg. He was a Graduate of the Clelian 
Heights School and attended the faith and light prayer groupeach month.   
 
Jason had a way of lighting up a room whenever he entered.  Always with a cheerful “Good Morning” 
and a smile.  An Avid NASCAR fan, Jason was never far from his Jeff Gordon jacket and hat.  Equally 
inseperable were his headphones and CD player.  Jason loved music and loved to sing.  Always in the 
front row eagerly awaiting music or leading the petitions in church with his unique “We pray to the 
Loooooooord”.  Jason loved country music most of all. 
 
Jason was an extremely hard worker, never one to be detered, he would often have to be persuaded to 
stop working and exit the building even during a fire drill.   
 
Jason was well loved by his Chip’s House buddies and would often goof around with them, but always 
in a good nature.   
 
Jason will sadly be missed but never forgotten.  His spirit will forever be with us all.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Jason Muller 
 

 

Jason loved working 

with volunteers, music 

and NASCAR. 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Greetings from the 
ATF!  We are thrilled 
to start a new year 
with so many smiling 
faces!  Our goal this 
year is to work on 
everyday skills that 
can be used in the 
community and at 
home.  We are 
focusing on money 
skills, healthy living, 
shopping, safety 
skills, and eating out.  
By sitting down 
biweekly as a group, 
we strive to hone our 
skills with the comfort 
of being with our 
peers and our friends. 
 Going out into 
the community is 
always an enjoyable 
part of the week.  We 
enjoyed new and 
different field trips this 
summer including the 
science center, the 
zoo, the park, and to 
the movies.  
Everyone loved going 
out and enjoying the 
company of their 
peers.  We make an 
effort to go out once a 
week to places that 
tie into our skills that 
we talk about for that 
week.  One of our 
most recent 
excursions was to 
Wal-Mart to discuss 
developing pictures 
from a camera, and 
comparing prices of 
certain items.  
Afterwards was a trip 
out to lunch to 
discuss prices for 
eating out.  Everyone 
had a great time!   

News and Notes from the ATF 

 

 

 

 

Did you know… 

 

Clelian Center has 75 

men and women whose 

ages range from 21-64? 

 

Clelian Center has been 

in operation for 32 

years? 

 

Clelian Center recycles 

aluminum cans, paper 

and provides 

shredding? 

(For information on 

Shredding Jobs please 

contact the Center) 

 

  

  

  

  We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.clelianheights.com 

 

The ATF Helps with Decorating and 
putting together Soap Boxes.  Here 
they try their hands at soap making! 
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